HANCOCK COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

March 13, 2017

The Hancock County Board of Education met in special session on Monday, March 13, 2017, in the Board Room, New Cumberland, commencing at 4:45 pm. Board Members present: Michelle Chappell, John Manypenny, Caroll Rosenlieb, Tim Reinard, and Toni Hinerman, President.

and Toni Hinerman, President.

The purpose of this meeting: Operational Levy Rates

Joe Campinelli presented Schedule of Proposed levy rates for 2017-18 school year.

A brief discussion followed.

Tim Reinard moved and was supported by Michelle Chappell that the levy rates be approved and sent to the State Auditors Office and State Department of Education for approval.

Motion Carried: Chappell, Manypenny, Rosenlieb, Reinard, and Hinerman, President.

With no further business before the board, Mrs. Hinerman recessed the meeting until April 18, 2017.

Dr. Kathy Kidder-Wilkerson, Secretary

Toni Hinerman, President